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Term 1 Week 6 11 March 2020

Whatȭs on Term 1

Fri 6 - Fri 13 March

Life Education bus onsite

Wednesday 18 March

BOT meeting 

6pm Staffroom

Thursday 19 March

Athletics Day

Sat 21 - Sun 22 March

Relay for Life 

Monday 23 March

Otago Anniversary Holiday

School Closed

Wednesday 25 March

ZONE athletics

Year 4-6 qualifiers

Wednesday 1 April

Central Otago athletics

Year 5&6 qualifiers

Please note Y4 students do 

not progress to this event.

Tuesday 7 April

FOTS meeting

7.30pm Staffroom

Thursday 9 April

Last Day of school for Term 1

Tuesday 28 April

Term 2 begins

Friday 29 May

Teacher only Day

Mathematics professional 

learning for all teachers

Goldfields School
25b Gilling Place
Cromwell, 9310
Phone: 445 0326 or 445 
Cell phone: 0274450321
Email: office@goldfields.school.nz

Pr incipalȭs Message
Kia ora Parents, Caregivers, WhǕnau and friends of the school,

School is getting back to normal (whatever that is) after a fabulous 
couple of weeks of camps and EOTC activities. I would like to extend a 
huge thank you to all the parents and caregivers who have been able 
to attend these events and provide transport and supervision for our 
children. We would not be able to offer camps and EOTC activities 
without community support.

Camps and EOTC activities cost about $25,000 a year and these are 
programmes that are not funded by MOE. Our school at decile 8 
unfortunately missed out on the funding package that has enabled 
schools decile 1-7 to cover the costs without any impact on families. 
We would be unable to run these events without asking families to 
contribute to costs.

We try to keep our camp and EOTC costs to a minimum as we know 
that families are still managing costs for start of the year expenses. 
This means we need to do some fundraising. 

The Thursday sausage sizzles are being well supported with hungry 
kids munching on sossies and this brings in a nice, steady income 
over the year that isnȭt too hard on families, we are however in need 
of more helpers on the BBQ.

Marlow pie orders went out to families yesterday as a further camp 
fundraiser. Orders are due back to school on Tuesday 17 March and 
pies will be delivered on Tuesday 2 April. We will need helpers on pie 
delivery day.

We would love to have our Goldfields community join our staff team 
for the Central Otago Relay for Life on Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 
March. A roster for walking the relay will be shared with the 
Newsletter group. Pop your whǕnau in a time slot if you can join us. 

Kia Pai to wiki
NǕku Noa
Anna Harrison



 



 

School Happenings

Out of School Care
Please book by emailing asc@goldfields.school.nz please make 
sure bookings are completed by Monday each week. Late 
cancellations and no-shows will be charged. Please note this 
service is now full most days and there is a waiting list. If you 
need to contact ASC staff please use this number: 027 2123161

Wrapper  Free Lunches
We are an enviro school and we encourage children to have 
wrapper free lunches to help us minimise waste and reduce 
rubbish around our school.

Please consider re-usable containers or bento-style boxes for 
your childȭs lunches.


